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Continue Safety Measures

Even if you have had the vaccine, it is still important
to take steps to keep away from germs. Continue to:
e Cover your mouth and nose with a mask
when you are around other people.

e Wash your hands often.
® Make sure you have at least 6-feet of space between
you and other people whenever you can.

e Do not go to places with large crowds.

Information about vaccine providers in our ten core
counties is available at our website at www.aaa7.0rg or by
calling 1-800-582-7277 Monday through Friday from 8:00 am
until 4:30 pm. This includes Adams, Brown, Gallia, Highland,
Jackson, Lawrence, Pike, Ross, Scioto and Vinton. N\




